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From: Brakami <laskaroner(@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2010 9:01 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Hello,

I think as a currency trader that it is very harsh.
Lowering the margin this way will disrupt the flows and gain
perspectives for small players.

Only big players would be able to get in and profit from the system.
This is quite unfair don't you think? Especially with forex market

being the closest from the efficient market.

Sent from my iPhone



